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CONSTITUTIONAL ASSEMBLY 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Members of the CC Sub-Committee 

From: Hassen Ebrahim 

Date: 19 January 1996 

RE: SUBMISSIONS 

After the first closing date for Submissions until the publishing.of the Working 

Draft, the CA continued to receive approximately 500 submissions. From 15 

November 1995 to 18 January 1996 the CA received a further 400 Submissions 

in response to the Working Draft. The overwhelming majority of these submissions 

refer to the Bill of Rights and general legislative demands. A more detailed 

statistical break-down will be provided on 29 January. 

Since the publishing of the Working Draft, 4 sets of petitions have been received, 
as indicated below: 

  

  

II No. SUBJECT 
  

  

12756 Pro Death Penalty 

12757 Pro Right to Firearms 

  

  

12758 Anti Sexual Orientation Clause 
      12759 Pro Secular State 

TOTAL: 
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